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Mr. Vladimir N. Tasun

Director

Department of State Rolicy in Civil Aviation

Ministry of Transport of the Russian Federation

Moscow — Russian Federation Fax: +7-4992316352

Dear Mr. Tasun,

Subject: Additional 7 weekly charter frequencies between Moscow and Tgl-Aviv

The Civil Aviation Authority of Israel (CAAI) presents its compliments to the
Department of the State Policy in Civil Aviation and wishes to relate 10 exchange of
letters regarding additional 7 weckly charter flights between Moscow and Tel-Aviv.

fn light of the progress in the cooperation between the Aeronautical Authorities and
positive development in the air traffic between our respective countries, the CAAI agrees
to increase the catitlement of both sides to perform additional 7 weekly charter flights
between Moscow and Tel-Aviv. The increase will be on a temporary and exceptional
basis to be effective immediately and until the end of the JATA 2012 Winter Season,
namely; 30™ of March, 2013. Consequently, the total entitlement for the performance of
charter flights for the said period will stand at 15 weekly frequencies.

The prolongation of this arrangemcni shall be reconsidered towards the IATA 2013
Summer Season based on the overall characteristics of this route.

The Civil Aviation Authority of Israel avails itself of this opportunity to convey
personally to you and to the Department of State Policy in ®ivil Aviation the best wishes
the New Year.

Cc: Ishay Don-Yehiya; Director, International Relations & Air Transport Division

State of Israel Ministry of Transport / Civil Aviation Authority
Golan House : Golan st. P.O.B. 1101/ Airport City 70100 / {stael / Tef, +972.3.9774545 f www.caa,gov.il




